
                                            

 

 

 

 

 

May 2017 

Notification of Temporary Shutdown 

We inform you that we will be closed temporarily for the company travel as per below 

schedule. 

 

Period 

 

19th May 2017 (Fri) ~ 22nd May 2017 (Mon)   

 

We will be back to work on 23rd May 2017 (Tue)   

 

 

We appreciate your understanding in advance. 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Sentech Sales Team 

 

Dear Customer 

 
9F Ebina Prime Tower, 2-9-50, Chuo,  

Ebina City, 243-0432, Kanagawa 

 

CEO MASUMI KAWAKAMI 

Tｅｌ +81-46-236-6660 Fａｘ +81-4646-236-6661 


